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Letters to the editor
Musical chairs in Moraga, indeed

The Lamorinda Weekly is a local treasure that does, indeed, keep Lamorinda informed on our schools and
what is going on in our two Cities and one Town. Your reporting is comprehensive, refreshing, well written
and easy to read. This is a proper newspaper.
Thank you for your work.
Please keep it up.

Erling Horn
Moraga

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com

back 

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA

file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:info@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1525/Letters-to-the-editor.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Letters to the editor


